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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 4:02 PM
To: 'James Allen'
Cc: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com
Subject: RE: 160 Holmes St., Livermore - Groundwater Sample Testing

James, 
 
We have no objection to the proposed analytes for the upcoming groundwater monitoring event. 
 
Regards, 

Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA 94502 
510-567-6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: James Allen [mailto:james@allterraenv.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 03, 2010 3:44 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Gus.Shuwayhat@thomsonreuters.com 
Subject: 160 Holmes St., Livermore - Groundwater Sample Testing 
 
Jerry - 
 
The purpose of this email is to document our phone conversation from earlier today.  We discussed laboratory 
analyses of groundwater samples for the 160 Holmes site.  Samples for this quarter will be tested for TPHg, 
BTEX, and MTBE only in order to reduce project costs. 
 
 
Thank you 
James 
 
James Allen, REAII 
Owner 
 
Allterra Environmental, Inc. 
www.allterraenv.com 
(831) 425-2608 - Office 
(831) 425-2609 - Fax 
 

 
 
 


